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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
 
IN RE:  PROVIDENCE WATER SUPPLY BOARD  :  DOCKET NO. 4994  

COST OF SERVICE STUDY   :  
 
 
 

DIVISION’S RESPONSE TO PUBLIC UTILITIES  
COMMISSION’S RR-6 DIRECTED  

TO THE DIVISION  
 

(Issued February 17, 2022) 
(Responded on February 22, 2022) 

 
 

PUC RR-6 Please provide an itemization of the Division’s costs incurred for the COSS 
portion of Docket No. 4994 as well as an estimate for future costs, assuming no 
appeal. 

 
Response The Division incurred $9,142 of billable costs in this matter.  All costs related to the 

use of an outside consultant and cover the period through the close of the February 
2022 hearings.  The Division doesn’t expect to incur any additional costs at this time. 

 


